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A GIFT TO COUNCIL FROM BILL GREYMONT
Church member Bill Greymont gifted each member of Church
Council a wooden bookmark that he made, with a cross cut out
and “Believe” handwritten on it. Thank you, Bill, for this
thoughtful gesture. Some of you might recall that Bill is a
talented woodworker. Bill is also the father of our Associate
Moderator, Tracy Greymont.

We have established teams, 
and we have teams that we 
hope to develop. One such 
example is a Technology Team
that would help us trouble-
shoot when problems arise, 
but also plan and set goals 
to advance our technological
needs in all spaces of the
church. 

Offer support to the 

Christmas Tree Sale

Team

Count the Sunday Morning Offering 

Help with 
Breakfast with Santa 
on November 30

Please contact 
the church office

(office@portucc.org)
if you can help.

Thanks!

Be a participant in the 
Christmas Pageant on
Sunday, December 22, 9am

Assist with decorations
for the upcoming
Advent season

Join Church Council 
as Liturgy Team Representative 
(currently vacant, would need to
be appointed)


